MSSU Division of Theatre

October 2025 Newsletter

Hello Lion Theatre Family!

As the leaves begin to change, our division is buzzing with creativity, collaboration, and community engagement. Here's what's happening this month in the world of MSSU Theatre:

In Rehearsal: River Stories: Remembering the Adventures of Huckleberry Finn

Our fall production is well underway! Students are diving into the world of Mark Twain, bringing to life the spirit of the Mississippi River through storytelling, music, and adventure. Stay tuned for performance dates and behind-the-scenes sneak peeks!

Community Engagement: Story Time Events

Our theatre students are proudly sharing their love of storytelling with young audiences this month!

- October 4 Story Time at the Joplin Public Library
- October 9 Story Time on the Missouri Southern Campus

These events provide wonderful opportunities for our students to connect with the community and inspire the next generation of readers and performers.

Performing Arts Discovery Day

Join us on October 24 as we welcome prospective students to campus for Performing Arts Discovery Day! Visitors will meet faculty, participate in workshops, and experience firsthand what makes the MSSU Theatre Division a vibrant and welcoming place to study the performing arts.

Looking Ahead: Spring Enrollment

It's almost time to plan your spring semester! Students are encouraged to meet with their advisors and prepare for Spring 2026 enrollment. Make sure you're on track with your degree plan and ready to register for upcoming courses.

Thank you for being part of our thriving theatre community. Stay connected, stay creative, and we'll see you at the theatre!

— The MSSU Division of Theatre Team